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5/10/2021  
 
  
Dear Church Family,  
  
God is doing something big in our church through our Growing Deeper – Reaching Higher Capital Campaign as 
we seek to strengthen our ministries and live into our vision.  Several families have earnestly been praying to 
discern their response to what God would want to do through them.  Their collective response is an amazing 
testament to their belief in what we are seeking to accomplish.  
  
To date we have commitments of $978,811 from 50 households!  This is indeed great news, and a sign of 
what God can do when people earnestly seek to be faithful to God’s call!  
  
Most families in our congregation have yet to commit, and we can only imagine where our combined 
commitments will push our total to.  The financial objectives of this campaign certainly seem very reachable.  
  
Included with this letter is your Commitment Card.  I would also encourage you to read the Creative 
Strategies for Giving Brochure which is also included with this letter.  It offers many ideas of ways to give that 
are outside the box of one’s regular income.  
  
We will be providing a special time in worship this week for everyone to bring their cards forward or you can 
use the return envelope provided to mail in your card.  If you cannot be in worship this weekend, you can go 
to mumconline.com/capital campaign and complete your Commitment Card online.  
  
A team is already in place to help us receive all the cards so we can celebrate the conclusion of this part of our 
campaign on Sunday, June 13th.   
  
Thanks for helping your church grow.  We hope to see you this Sunday in worship.  
  
Sincerely,  
  

  
   
Rev. Dr. Mark Charles  
Senior Pastor  

 


